Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 15, 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
CLMD-2024- §7Q . 4

RESETTING OF THE YEAR-END OPCR/IPCR OF CLMD-LRMS
PERSONNEL EVALUATION

To: CLMD/LRMS Personnel

1. With reference to Regional Memorandum No. CLMD-2024-533, this Office,
through the Curriculum and Learning Management Division (CLMD), announces
that the scheduled Year-end OPCR/IPCR of CLMD-LRMS Personnel Evaluation on
December 12-13, 2024 is moved to December 16-17, 2024 due to the conflicting
schedules with other relevant office activities and it is now conducted in Tacloban

City.

2. Other provisions of the aforementioned Memorandum are still in effect.

3. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

VELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO III
Regional Directo
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